Passing the torch

Law enforcement personnel make their way Thursday evening from SaskPlace to City Hall
as part of their sixth annual torch run. Funds raised in the event — $64,000 last year — go
to the Saskatchewan Special Olympics Society. More than 120 people from across the
province take part in the three-day run. (SP Photo by Glen Berger)
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